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SAFETY ALERT: Whirlpool, Hotpoint, Indesit, Creda, Swan and Proline tumble 

dryers 

 

Enterprise Singapore is joining the UK government’s Office for Product Safety and 
Standards (OPSS) in issuing a safety advisory for tumble dryers from Whirlpool, 
Hotpoint, Indesit, Creda, Swan and Proline. 
  
The announcement follows an intervention by OPSS which informed Whirlpool of their 
intent to serve a Recall Notice. 
  
The affected models are manufactured between 2004 and 2015. Consumers may find 
the list of affected models at safety.hotpoint.eu/img/affected-dryers.pdf. 
  
In some cases, excess fluff can come into contact with the heating element and 
present a risk of fire. 
  
Enterprise Singapore has not received any reports on the affected products to date, 
but encourage consumers to exercise caution and stop using the products. 
  
Consumers who own the affected tumble dryers are advised to contact Whirlpool at 
6250 6888 or visit aristonchannel.com.sg/safety_notice.php immediately for 
corrective actions. 
  
For more information, please visit productrecall.campaign.gov.uk. 
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